

# Year 4 Spring Newsletter



Learning together, Growing together

Term ending: 2<sup>nd</sup> April 2015

This newsletter brings to an end another fantastic term. School closes this week, Thursday 2nd April for the Easter holidays. What a busy and exciting half term

it has been. We have all worked really hard both during the school day and at home. So enjoy your half term holiday — have fun, keep busy and be safe! We return to school on Monday 20th April.

## Good News Assembly

This term Darra, Kia, Keira, Keisha, Leoni, Neve, Levi, Georgia, Evie, Alicia, Faith, Jake and Ruby have all received a certificate for their class work, respectful attitude or outstanding behaviour!

Well done!



### Golden Tea Party Winners

Milly Moore & Keisha Redford

#### Raffle Prize

Neve Jones

#### Uniform

"We look really smart in our school uniform and it is even better with black shoes: 🤳



"Our PE is a white t-shirt, black shorts and black pumps!"

#### Attendance:

Let's be the first class to gain 100% in 2015!

For more of an insight into our learning, take a look at our Class Blog: <a href="https://wharton-primary-school.j2bloggy.com/Year4/">https://wharton-primary-school.j2bloggy.com/Year4/</a>

#rednoseday #worldbookday #blogging #makeitdigital

